
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, March 8, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Charbroiled Hamburger  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

 

1. Attention Athletes! 

The spring sports season is very quickly approaching.  Please head to the Gurrie Athletics 

Google Classroom Page to sign up for our spring sports teams.  Boys Volleyball, Girls 

Softball, and Co-Ed Soccer will be starting up around spring break and we’d like to have 

a good idea of how many interested participants we will have for each sport.  Please 

complete the sign up form for whatever sport you are interested in playing by 

tomorrow.  There will be plenty more information to follow regarding each sport, but for 

now, please complete the form. Please see Mrs. Ray with any questions. 

 

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


